HRH The Duke of Edinburgh
10 June 1921 - 9 April 2021

Councillors and officers at Attleborough Town Council are deeply
saddened to learn of the death of HRH The Duke of Edinburgh.

We offer our deepest condolences to
Her Majesty the Queen and the Royal Family.
Prince Philip exemplified a life of duty and service.
He will be profoundly missed.




